Important information notice!

VY 3B’43KYy 13 TpyAHOIIIAMH, TIOB’SI3aHUMU 13 OTPUMAHHSIM TPAH3UTHUX Bi3,
MEBHUMM PU3UKAMU Ta MUTAHHSIMU O€3IE€KHU, CTYJICHTH, SIKI HE MOXYTh B
CUJTy BarOMUX MPUYKH NMpUOYyTH HAa HaBYaHHS O(JIaliH, MATUMYTh
MOYJIMBICTh HABYATHCS OHJIANH.

JI1st iboro HeoOXiaHa 3asiBa BiJl KOKHOT'O CTYACHTA JI0 M’ ATHUII HA 1M’
peKTOpa 3 MPOXaHHSAM MPO JT03B1J1 HABUAHHS OHJIAKH.

Due to the difficulties associated with obtaining transit visas, certain risks
and security issues, students who cannot for valid reasons come to study
offline will have the opportunity to study online.

For this, an application from each student to the Rector's name requesting
permission to study online is required by Friday.



